
CANCELLATION OF THE GILT MINI-TENDER SCHEDULED FOR THE 
WEEK COMMENCING 2 AUGUST 2010 
 
The DMO is today announcing that the gilt mini-tender previously scheduled 
for the week commencing 2 August 2010 is being cancelled. 
 
Paragraph 5.19 of the DMO’s remit provides that the DMO may add mini-
tenders to the calendar with at least four week’s notice or remove mini-
tenders from the calendar with a minimum of one week’s notice.  
 
The DMO previously announced on 22 June 2010, at the time of the remit 
revision coinciding with the June Budget, that up to three mini-tenders could 
be removed from the programme in 2010-11 and the cancellation of a tender 
previously scheduled for the week commencing 5 July 2010 was announced 
on that date.  
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